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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100. 

¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100. 

Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100. 

Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100. 
 

 

 

Street Reconstruction is Continuing in Your Neighborhood in 2021 
Griggs-Scheffer Paving Project Phase 1 

 

 

August 5, 2021 

 

What is Happening? 

The City’s project team has determined that 

Phase 1 reconstruction activity needs to extend 

into 2021 in order to complete the work. The 

project team has identified locations where 

repair or replacement of sanitary sewer pipes 

and connections are necessary.  The Contractor 

has provided a plan to remedy the sanitary 

sewer pipe and connection issues identified.  

The Contractor will start work Monday, August 

16.  The following project map identifies the 

locations of the work. 

IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS 

Project Inspector Tom Rooney 

Project Manager Chris Engelmann 

After Hours Emergency 

Assessments 

Public Works Street Construction 

651-775-3040 

651-266-6084 

651-266-9700 

651-266-8858 

651-266-6080 

 

What is the Work? 

The work will consist of localized excavating at 

the identified pipe location.  The pipe will be 

exposed to facilitate inspection and 

reconnection.  The location will be refilled with a 

gravel patch as the remainder of the dig 

locations are addressed.  The final bituminous 

surface of the locations, along with a mill and 

overlay of any associated impacted surfaces, will 

be constructed as the last step after all the 

excavations are complete. 

Onsite project team office hours 

to answer resident questions are scheduled for  

Thursday, August 12 at 5:00 p.m. and  

Tuesday, August 17 at 10:00 a.m.  

at the corner of Syndicate Street and  

Bayard Avenue (weather dependent) 

 

What is the Timeline? 

The work is expected to start Monday, August 16 

and last approximately six weeks. 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

Additional project information, including 

construction updates, can be found online at: 

stpaul.gov/griggs-scheffer1 

  

 

https://stpaul.gov/griggs-scheffer1


Driveway/Alley Access  

There will be times during construction when you will not be able to access to your driveway.  You will 

receive more information and dates when they are available.  Alley access may also be temporarily 

restricted; however, the project will plan for one entrance to an alley to be available. 

 

Parking Restrictions  

Parking restrictions will apply — please be mindful of temporary “No Parking” signs posted as work 

progresses.  In the event of an emergency, please leave your address on the dash of your vehicle for the 

project inspector to try to contact you, if necessary. 

 

Workday Schedule  

The typical workday is 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. There may be occasions when 

working past this time or on weekends is necessary. 

 

Project Map  
 

 

 

 
 Sewer Construction in 2021 

 

 
Number of Excavation Locations 

 

Note:  All information provided is preliminary and subject to change 

 
 


